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watereuseaz@cox.net

From: Arizona Department of Environmental Quality <AZDEQ@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 9:14 AM
To: watereuseaz@cox.net
Subject: UPDATED RSVP LINK | Join the Direct Potable Reuse (DPR) Stakeholder Meeting | 

Thursday, July 28, 2022, 1   3 p.m.

RSVP T oday  

 

Please note that the RSVP link from an earlier message has been corrected and can be used 
below. 

The Arizona Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) is in the early stages of planning to 
launch a rule modification process to provide a clear permitting process and regulatory standards 
for direct potable reuse (DPR) of reclaimed water. 

ADEQ welcomes and values your participation in the upcoming virtual stakeholder meeting in 
anticipation of this rule modification process. ADEQ plans to revise its DPR rules to: address 
minimum performance requirements, source control, design elements to prevent contamination of 
the water supply, operator qualifications and training, technical, managerial, and financial 
requirements, uniform terminology, and other issues. 

MEETING DETAILS 
Thursday, July 28, 2022 

1 – 3 p.m. 
Online and by phone 

Click to Email Your RSVP > 

To join the meeting, click the following link when it's time to start: 

Join via GoToOpener on Meeting Date/Time > 

or 

By Phone: 224-501-3412 | Access Code: 918-839-205 

Meeting resources will be posted online at azdeq.gov/DPR-resources. 

If you are interested in receiving email notifications about program progress, including upcoming 
stakeholder meetings, join the Water Quality Division Rulemaking email list by clicking here, 
entering your email address, and clicking SAVE. 

If you know others who may be interested in helping establish a state DPR program, please feel 
free to forward this information. 
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About ADEQ 

Under the Environmental Quality Act of 1986, the Arizona State Legislature established the Arizona 
Department of Environmental Quality in 1987 as the state agency for protecting and enhancing 
public health and the environment of Arizona. For more information, visit azdeq.gov. 

ADEQ will take reasonable measures to provide access to department services to individuals with 
limited ability to speak, write or understand English and/or to those with disabilities. Requests for 
language translation, ASL interpretation, CART captioning services or disability accommodations 
must be made at least 48 hours in advance by contacting the Title VI Nondiscrimination 
Coordinator, Leonard Drago, at 602-771-2288 or Drago.Leonard@azdeq.gov. For a TTY or other 
device, Telecommunications Relay Services are available by calling 711. 

ADEQ tomará las medidas razonables para proveer acceso a los servicios del departamento a 
personas con capacidad limitada para hablar, escribir o entender inglés y/o para personas con 
discapacidades. Las solicitudes de servicios de traducción  de idiomas, interpretación ASL (lengua 
de signos americano), subtitulado de CART, o adaptaciones por discapacidad deben realizarse con 
al menos 48 horas de anticipación comunicándose con el Coordinador de Anti-Discriminación del  
Título VI, Leonard Drago, al 602-771-2288 o Drago.Leonard@azdeq.gov. Para un TTY u otro 
dispositivo, los servicios de retransmisión de telecomunicaciones están disponible llamando al 711.  
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